
Happy Holidays from C. Eule Dance!
2024 was a relatively quiet year for C. Eule Dance performances since I was busy teaching 
dance to children and adults as well as volunteering as a choreographer for performances at 
West Hollywood Elementary School and Emerson Charter School. We did have one very 
interesting performance in September for the "Ladies of Courage" Festival at the West 
Hollywood Park where we collaborated with visual artists Audri Phillips and Ken Scott who 
created stunning projections that illuminated our dancers as they performed our newest work 
"Quiet Night." The video can be viewed here: ceuledance.org/qnvideo

For 2025, I am working on ideas for a new duet, 
and I look forward to bringing more work to the 
stages in the Los Angeles area.

C. Eule Dance, Inc. is a not-for-profit, tax exempt, 501(c)(3) organization. Contributions to C. Eule Dance, Inc. are tax-deductible to the extent allowed by law.

2024 Dancers
Kozue Kasahara (guest of Lula 
Washington Dance Theatre), Joyce Lo, 
Colleen Marie Loverde

We wish you all the best for a happy and healthy 2025!

Caron Eule, Artistic Director

ceuledance.org

If you would like to support our mission, including bringing high quality dance into the Los Angeles 
public schools and beyond, tax-deductible donations can be made: ceuledance.org/dance/contact.
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